
Congress 2008 
 

 
Plans are coming along well for the CAML/CUMS meeting at the Canadian Federation 
for the Humanities and Social Sciences.  Your CAML local arrangements committee, 
Kirsten Walsh and Terry Horner, look forward to hosting this year's Congress in 
Vancouver, June 5-8, 2008. 
 
By mid-January, delegates will be able to register online, by fax or mail or in person at 
the Congress site.  Information on accomodations, both downtown and on campus, has 
been posted on the Congress web site.  For more information, go to 
http://www.fedcan.ca/congress2008/services/accommodation.html   Watch for more 
information on the Congress to be posted on the web site at 
http://www.fedcan.ca/congress2008/. 
 
Kirsten Walsh and Terry Horner 
CAML Local Arrangements Committee 
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